

November 27, 2013

Dear Fellow Shareholders,

Season's Greetings from all of us at Magnetic Miles LLC to you and your families!

2013 has been a very productive year for the Company. We have accomplished much and look forward to 2014. I have highlighted below some of the accomplishments of the last year:

We have spent considerable time and money on various legal projects which are a necessary foundation to position the Company for possible exit strategies in the future. This includes securities work with the assistance of our Securities Exchange Commission (SEC) legal team (Greenburg Traurig P.A. in Boca Raton, FI) and intellectual property protection with the assistance of McHale & Slavin P.A..

Mid-year, we made our second trip to the University of Alabama for additional testing. To support the expeditious delivery of our final report, the Magnetic Miles LLC design team gathered additional data during a three week test cycle in October. This additional data, provided to the University of Alabama confirms the efficiency of the technology that we observe.

Recognizing that it's not enough just to document what appears to be extraordinary power levels being generated, we must seek to understand why this is occurring. Toward that end, we are working closely with the University of Alabama team.

Next, I'd like to address some specific questions and concerns that many of you might share.

Please keep in mind that I must serve as your single point of contact for all official information.

Please DO NOT call the University of Alabama directly, as they are contractually obligated to protect our intellectual property – they will not disclose any information to anyone.

Why don't we have a website?

While nearly all mature, publicly traded companies have a website, it remains in our best interest to remain stealthy and discreet. To protect our intellectual capital, it is absolutely essential that we not permit key design features, benefits and potential applications to be in the public domain.

Are we still "patent pending"?

No! We now have two (2) patents - #8,188,690 and #8,446,112 that have been issued and a third is pending. This third patent covers newly discovered phenomenon including the generation of power from a device with no moving parts. Anyone is free to review our patents at http://www.uspto.gov/.

Why don't we get more newsletters?

Producing newsletters is very time consuming, and they are expensive to send out. It's important for us to make good use of every investor dollar. Remember that no one except for our administrative assistant (Paula Kiley) receives a salary from the company. We also have the complexity of securities and intellectual property laws that we need to comply with and navigate through which impacts how, when and if the Company is positioned to disseminate certain information. In order to balance the competing elements that the Company is faced with, it's vitally important that we minimize the amount of information we broadcast.

How do we address Certificate changes?

Should the need arise to make a change on your Certificate(s) of Shares, please contact our administrative assistant - Paula Kiley @ 772-286-5669 or via email: paula@flbeancounter.com.

In closing, I'd like to thank Devon Meyers, Leonard Gentile and Keith Campbell for their tireless efforts on our behalf.

Please let me reiterate that no one wants to finish this project more than I. The key members of the Magnetic Miles LLC design team have dedicated their endless time, talent and unwavering commitment to this project.

Have a wonderful and safe holiday season!

Most sincerely,

Michael Cristoforo, COO Magnetic Miles LLC